
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF JANUARY 22, 2024 
 
 
THEME:  We continued working on our unit based on the story The 
Three Bears. We also worked on our winter theme. 
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We introduced the letter K this week. We 
worked on fine motor skills and color sorting. We worked on counting 
skills and matching numbers to a set of objects.  
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  We made a kitten for the letter K. We 
made a snowman. We will be making a penguin out of circles and we 
will marble paint a snowflake. We will also complete the letter K page in 
our letter book. 
 
NEXT WEEK’S THEME:  Next week, we will finish out unit based on the 
story The Three Bears. We will finish working on our winter theme and 
introduce the letter L.  
 
IMPORTANT MESSAGES:  Our field trip to the Oak Lawn Children’s 
Museum is Friday, January 26. Students and chaperones will meet in 
front of school at 8:55 to load the bus. We will arrive back at Lawn 
Manor at approximately 11:45. There will be NO Alpha bus service on 
this day! Please eat a big breakfast as we will not be having snack on 
the trip. 
 
SAVE THE DATE: 

 Friday, January 26 – Field Trip – Oak Lawn Children’s Museum: 
8:55am - 11:45am 

 Friday, February 16 – Field Trip – Beauty and the Beast at 
Beverly Art Center – more information to follow  

 Monday, February 19 – No School – President’s Day 
 

 
 


